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FARTHINGHOE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER : 15th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Governors and Friends, 

In assembly on Friday, I spoke to the children about how they were feeling after their first week back. The 

underlining themes were happiness, relief and a little bit of tiredness!  When I spoke about my feelings, I told 

them how proud I was of the school and that I wanted to congratulate them on their hard work and learning 

attitude. 

 

Forest School session - Tuesday 16th March 

Our Forest School sessions for EYFS and keystage 1, at Limes Farm will recommence from tomorrow. We are 

very aware that the children are tired following their return to school; therefore, they will only take part in a half 

day session tomorrow with Ms Turner, Mrs Harding and Mrs Franko. We think it would still be a good idea if the 

children still brought in a lunch box, in case they are delayed walking back from the farm.  We also ask that a 

change of shoes is sent in with them in the morning. 

 

World Book Day 

We all thoroughly enjoyed celebrating World Book Day during our literacy lessons on Thursday 4th March - we 

had lots of fun guessing each other’s favourite books and characters.  Please be sure to take a look at the staff 

gallery on the website - can you guess your teacher’s favourite book? Email your guess to the school office. 

The children were given their £1 book token on Friday - although we are aware that only essential retail is 

currently open, the books are available in some supermarkets or it can be used against an audio book.  The 

Old Hall Bookshop in Brackley will be honouring the voucher against any book purchase until the end of the 

Summer. 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 19th March 

In order to support this worthy charity, we invite the children to wear home clothes on Friday, for a small 

contribution of £1.00.  If the children would like, they may also wear their red noses. To lighten the mood we 

will be telling jokes in assembly, so please come up with a cracker! 

 

Parents - Evening meetings 

Thank you to those parents that have already scheduled their meeting with their child’s class teacher.  Please 

email Mrs Thompson as soon as possible, to book your telephone, Zoom or Goggle meet, taking place on 

either Wednesday 24th or Thursday 25th March. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

 

Tuesday 16th March - Half day, Forest School at Limes Farm - EYFS & KS1 

 

Friday 19th March - Red Nose Day, home clothes for a £1.00 donation 

 

Wednesday 24th & Thursday 25th March - Parent - Teacher meetings  

 

Friday 26th March - Easter Egg Hunt & Year 6 Exercise Egg-travaganza on the School Field (Eggs 
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With warmest wishes and kind regards, Mrs Wendy Whitehouse 

kindly donated by the School Ties) 

 

Friday 26th March - END OF TERM 

 

Monday 12th April - Back to School 

 

Tuesday 20th April - Muddy Feet Forest School at Limes Farm - EYFS & KS1 

 

Monday 6th May - BANK HOLIDAY, school closed 
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